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Zile, Andrew

From: Australian Grain Exporters Association [agea@agea.com.au]
Sent: Thursday, 26 April 2012 9:26 AM
To: Zile, Andrew; Transport
Cc: Taylor, Kerry Leigh (TGPO)
Subject: RE: Seeking written submissions on the Viterra application to vary its undertaking 

[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Dear Mr Salisbury 

 

AGEA has no objection to the variation to extend the timeframe by which Viterra must introduce an auction 

system.  AGEA looks forward to being able to participate in the ongoing consultation process in regard to 

Viterra’s proposed auction system. 

 

Regards 

Rosemary 

 
Rosemary Richards 

Australian Grain Exporters Association 

PO Box R1826 Royal Exchange NSW 1225 

T 61 2 9427 6999 M 0411 564 128 

E agea@agea.com.au 

 

 

 

From: Zile, Andrew [mailto:Andrew.Zile@accc.gov.au]  

Sent: Monday, 23 April 2012 2:57 PM 
To: undisclosed-recipients: 

Subject: Seeking written submissions on the Viterra application to vary its undertaking 
[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 

Stakeholders, 
 
Application to Vary 2011 Undertaking – seeking comm ent  
 
Viterra Operations Ltd has made an application under section 44ZZA(7) of the Competition and Consumer Act 
2010  to vary its 2011 Undertaking. 
 
The proposed variation extends the timeframe by which Viterra must introduce an auction system, provides 
the ACCC with greater flexibility in its ability to withdraw an Auction Variation Notice, and includes 
arrangements for reopening the shipping stem for the 2012-2013 export season if an auction system has not 
yet been introduced. 
 
The ACCC invites industry and interested stakeholders to make submissions by 7 May 2012. 
 
For more information please contact Kerry Leigh Taylor on ph: 03 9290 6922. Viterra’s proposed amendment 
is available at  www.accc.gov.au/viterra 
 

 

Andrew Zile 

 Infrastructure Access (Wheat exporting) | Fuel, Transport & Prices Oversight 
Australian Competition & Consumer Commission 
360 Elizabeth Street Melbourne 3000 | http://www.accc.gov.au 

T: +61 3 9290 1954  
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--- 
IMPORTANT: This email from the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (ACCC), 
and any attachments to it, contains information that is confidential and may also be the subject of 
legal, professional or other privilege.  If you are not the intended recipient, you must not review, 
copy, disseminate, disclose to others or take action in reliance on, any material contained within this 
email.  If you have received this email in error, please let the ACCC know by reply email to the 
sender informing them of the mistake and delete all copies from your computer system. For the 
purposes of the Spam Act 2003, this email is authorised by the ACCC www.accc.gov.au  


